LOUDERMILK SUBDIVISION
FIRE PROTECTION REPORT

February 15, 2019

Available Fire Fighting Resources: The Loudermilk Subdivision is in the Falcon Fire Protection
District service area. The District currently serves the existing residence on the property and has
committed to serve the proposed subdivision. The District also participates in mutual aid response with
surrounding fire districts and fire departments. FFPD has three full service, full time staffed fire stations
and two unstaffed fire stations. The closest fire station is unstaffed and located at 14450 N. Meridian
Rd., which is 4.1 miles from the site. In favorable conditions, the response time is under 20 minutes. The
equipment at the unstaffed station includes a 1250 gallon/min. pumper on a 4-wheel drive engine, a
2000 gal. water tender and a brush truck.

ISO (Insurance Services Office) Rating: Falcon Fire Protection District grading schedule is currently
a Class 3/10 Fire Department:

Class 3: Applies to all residential properties within five road miles of any Falcon FPD fire station
or any of their neighboring Automatic Aid fire district stations, whether or not these areas are
supplied with fire hydrants.

Class 10: Applies to all properties that are not within five road miles of a Falcon FPD fire station

or one of their neighboring Automatic Aid fire district stations, regardless of fire hydrant
protection.

The Loudermilk Subdivision is 4.1 road miles from the nearest fire station and, therefore, falls within
the Class 3 category.
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